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INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS ’

The South Carolina Department of Transportation
(SCDOT) proposes to widen approximately six miles
of I-26 between SC 27 (Exit I87) to one mile west of
Jedburg Road (Exit I94). The purpose of the project is
to increase capacity, reduce congestion, and improve
traffic operations within the project corridor.

The Purpose of this Public Hearing is to provide
information about the project to the public and to
solicit feedback from area residents, businesses and
commuters. Another purpose of the meeting is to
gather information from the public or any interested
organization on historic or cultural resources in the
area. Engineering and environmental personnel

from the FHWA, SCDOT and their consultant will be
available to answer questions and discuss the project
with interested citizens on an individual basis.
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Additional information concerning the project may be obtained by contacting
Craig Winn, PE, SCDOT Program Manager, at 855-467-2368 or by email
126-SC27@scdot.org. Persons who may require special accommodations at
the meeting, should contact Ms. Betty Gray at 803-737-1395.




